EH comments -The Foundry

01 March 2019 15:18

Subject	EH comments -The Foundry
From	Andrew Gilchrist
То	LicensingBoard
Сс	Diane Sande; Tara-Erin Gilchrist
Sent	28 February 2019 15:49

For the attention of Jennifer Wilson, Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services, Corporate Governanance, Aberdeen City Council

Licensing Board Meeting 12 March 2019

Application for Variation of Licence at The Foundry 48 Holburn St Aberdeen AB10 6BR

In relation to the variation of core hours this Service would accept the proposal, provided there is implementation of an effective formal written Noise Management Plan (NMP), agreed in writing with the Environmental Health Service for all reasonably foreseeable noise sources associated with the business activities to protect amenity of neighbouring residential properties.



Andrew Gilchrist | Principal Environmental Health Officer
Aberdeen City Council | Commercial Team | Operations and Protective Services
|Operations| Marischal College | 3rd Floor South | Broad Street | Aberdeen | AB10 1AB

Direct Dial: 01224 522720

www.aberdeencity.gov.uk | Twitter: @AberdeenCC | Facebook.com/AberdeenCC

Privacy notices regarding how we use personal information can be accessed at: https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/your-data/privacy-notices